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Executive Summary:   WCCC Occupational Advisory Recommendations 
 
Summary:   
Each year at the fall meetings of the Occupational Advisory meetings, the WCCC gathers recommendations for program improvement from the 
members of the committee who are representative of local business and industry employees.  The Board is not obligated to comply with any of 
these recommendations, but the state does require that they be presented for review by the members of the Board of Directors.  Mrs. Berry 
and her staff have created the attached spreadsheet to help the Board prioritize the items presented.   

 
Financial Implications: 
At this time, this chart is for information as the budgeting process begins.  This will be utilized by the WCCC to complete their budget requests.   
Some financial implications could be realized as the administration identifies priorities and requests the Board to follow-up on the 
items listed here.   
 
 


